
 

 

   

 

2023 Adult IZ Update: VFA Clinical Letter and 

Webinar Resources Now Posted 
 
Dear VFA Provider,   
 
Attached you fill find a clinical letter outlining the 2023 ACIP Adult Immunization 
Schedule recommendations, updates to VFA vaccine policy, new CDC hepatitis B 
screening guidance, and updated VFA resources. 
 
Please refer to this clinical letter to guide you in ordering and use of adult vaccines and 
refer to the VFA Resources Page for any job aids or vaccine management resources for 
your practice. 
 
Additionally, thank you to everyone who attended the VFA Webinar, 2023 Adult 
Immunization Update on Wednesday March 29 from 12-1PM. Please fill out brief 
webinar survey if you haven’t already done so, to let us know how we are doing and to 
suggest topics to cover in future webinars. Webinar slides and recording are now posted 
on the VFA Resources Page.  
 

Questions? Email us at my317vaccines@cdph.ca.gov.  

 

Thank you,  

 

California Department of Public Health | Immunization Branch 

Vaccines for Adults (VFA) Program 

Phone: 877-243-8832 

Fax: 877-329-9832 

Email: my317vaccines@cdph.ca.gov 

https://eziz.org/assets/docs/VFA2023AdultIZClinicalLetter.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/schedules/hcp/imz/adult.html
https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/schedules/hcp/imz/adult.html
https://eziz.org/vfa-317/vfa-resources/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/6KKB9LH
https://eziz.org/assets/docs/AdultIZschedulewebinar2023.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=m2efapyXhyE
https://eziz.org/vfa-317/vfa-resources/
mailto:my317vaccines@cdph.ca.gov
mailto:my317vaccines@cdph.ca.gov

